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31/05/2021  19:07:402021/2257/T JUST Simon Harker My comment is with regards to the felling to ground level of the 1 x Ash tree, (T4) in application 2021/2257/T 

for tree works in a conservation area.

The ash tree (T4) proposed to be felled to ground level in the garden of 17 Lawn Road is one of four trees 

included in the application. It is proposed the other trees (T1,T2,T3) in the garden of 45 Upper Park Road are 

to have their crowns reduced.

Given the information provided in the application, I would like to ask for justification as to why the ash tree T4 

should be felled to ground, rather than having its crown reduced to manage shading to 45 Upper Park Road.

I am a resident of flat 3, 17 Lawn Road on the second floor of the building where the crown of the ash tree 

(T4) provides significant greenery and biophilic benefits to living in the flat. It would be a shame for us to lose 

this tree entirely, which provides a green outlook at this level, and provides privacy between buildings.
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